
 

 

November 30, 2007 
 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
27

th
 Floor 

2300 Yonge Street  
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
Attention: Kirsten Walli 

     Board Secretary 
 
Re:      Interrogatory Responses – Electricity Distribution Rates 
        EB-2007-0713 
 
 
 
Attached please find Hydro Ottawa’s responses to the interrogatories sent by Board Staff, Energy Probe, 
the Consumers Council of Canada, the School Energy Coalition and the Vulnerable Energy Consumers 
Coalition for the above noted proceeding. Responses to the supplementary interrogatories sent by Board 
Staff on November 23, 2007 (#75 through #84) will be filed in the next few days. 
 
If further information is required, please contact the undersigned at 613-738-5499 ext 527 or 
lynneanderson@hydroottawa.com. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Lynne Anderson 
Chief Regulatory Affairs and Government Relations Officer 
Hydro Ottawa 
 

 


